
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 120/2024 

PITT'S BAY ROAD IN CITY OF HAMILTON 

ROAD CLOSURE FOR CRANE LIFT 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9TH, 2024 TO SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 10TH, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that there will be a road 

closure on Pitt's Bay Road in City of Hamilton to allow for a safe crane lift work to take place. 

The road closure on Pitt's Bay Road will begin at Waterloo Lane through to Woodbourne 

Avenue. 

The road closure will commence on Saturday, November 9th
, 2024, through Sunday, November 

10th
, 2024. 

Working hours will be from 7:30 am through to 5:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of D&J Construction Company representatives with 

barricades, signs, and cones. 

Motorists are advised to use detour routes via Burnaby Street or Parliament Street. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 

apologises for any inconvenience that may result. 

If you have any questions about these works, please contact D&J Construction, Project 

Manager, Shreepaul Dindial at 534-3817. 

...., 

Dated this day Ji.I of October 2024

ByOrder  
Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 

Minister of Public Works 


